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Bill Numerick

Subject: FW: The Paternity Act/theloveofmylife.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Ofc. R. Basham [mailto:SenRBasham@senate.michigan.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2003 3:20 PM
To: bnumerick@chartermi.net
Subject: RE: The Paternity Act/theloveofmylife.org

Dear Mr. Numerick:

Thank you for your e-mail regarding the Paternity Act.  I wanted to take this opportunity 
to inform you that I have been meeting with DADS of Michigan on this issue and will indeed
be pursuing reforms to this law.  To that end, you can be assured that I will keep you 
appraised of my progress with this legislation.  In the meantime, please feel free to 
contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

RAYMOND E. BASHAM
State Senator
8th District
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